
From: Powell, Hannah <PowellH@CarnegieScienceCenter.Org>  
Sent: Monday, August 15, 2022 4:55 PM 
Subject: Get Ready for SciTech Days at Carnegie Science Center! 
 

 
 

Happy Summer from your friends in STEM Education at the Carnegie Science 
Center!  

It’s that time of year again! We are so excited to kickstart another amazing SciTech Days season and we want 
to feature your work! Our SciTech Day program connects middle school and high school students to real-world 
scientists, engineers, tradespeople, and other professionals through career chats, activity tables, and flash 
workshops. The ultimate goal of SciTech Day is to introduce students to the wide array of career opportunities 
that exist within the STEM fields and provide them with the opportunity to engage with professionals actively 
working in these occupations. This is a wonderful outreach opportunity to connect with local students and 
hopefully inspire them to pursue a career path in STEM! 

SciTech Days are geared towards students in grades 6-12 and take place one a month throughout the school 
year (October - May). The themes for this year’s SciTech Day are below: 

SciTech Days 2022-2023 (Grades 6-12) 
October 21, 2022 - Music & Art 

November 18, 2022 - Space & Astronomy 
December 16, 2022 - Physical Sciences (Chemistry & Physics) 

January 20, 2023 - Weather & Climate 
February 17, 2023 - Animals & Wildlife 

March 17, 2023 - Computer Science & Mathematics 
April 21, 2023 - Earth & Environment 

May 19, 2023 - Health & Fitness 
 

If you are interested in registering to participate in any of our upcoming SciTech Days as a career panelist, 
activity table demonstrator, or flash workshop presenter, please follow this link to register: 

https://forms.gle/MmsRvk3ZWTiDsM8A6 
It is free to exhibit during SciTech Days and anyone participating in on-site activities during SciTech (i.e. as an 

activity table demonstrator or career panelist from 9AM-2PM) will receive free admission 
to Carnegie Science Center during SciTech Day, as well as parking and RiverView Cafe vouchers. 

We are so excited to host this next season of our SciTech Days and look forward to 
showcasing the amazing talent in Western Pennsylvania and beyond! We hope to 

see you soon at the Carnegie Science Center! 
Please do not hesitate to reach out to Ms. Lorren Kezmoh, STEM Manager: Events & Competitions, or Hannah 

Powell, STEM Coordinator, for additional details. 
KezmohL@carnegiesciencecenter.org 

https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fforms.gle%2FMmsRvk3ZWTiDsM8A6&data=05%7C01%7Cjoeg%40pitt.edu%7Cf3beef4ce1074daf621c08da7f02257f%7C9ef9f489e0a04eeb87cc3a526112fd0d%7C1%7C0%7C637961944444325496%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=mwMObay3W76M4w2NxakolJyXiJVjvIGXR0Dw3bLYEn4%3D&reserved=0
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